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PRESS RELEASE 



 Stockholm, 24 April 2001

Proposed composition of the Board of Directors of

CityMail Group

Owners representing 31 percent of the voting capital and 31 percent of the share capital of CityMail Group have expressed that they will propose to the Annual General Meeting of the shareholders that the Board of Directors of CityMail Group shall have the following composition:

Bror Anders Månsson (re-election)

Bo Lundquist  (re-election)

Johnny Herre  (new member)

Lage Jonason (re-election)

Per Jundin (re-election)

Malcolm Hamilton (re-election)

The current Chairman, Jan Freese, and Board members Massimo Rossi and John Dunlop will not stand for re-election.

Johnny Herre is a Professor and Head of the Legal Faculty at the Stockholm School of Economics.  

For further information, please contact:

Deputy Managing Director, Håkan Ohlsson, mobile: +46 707-52 42 01

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

CityMail Group's business concept is to provide distribution solutions within the market for international customer communications and, in addition, operate within areas such as computerised address processing and related services.  The company has been listed on the Stockholm Stock Exchange's O List since 1998.
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